
Hub Dates in July

North West Leics (Agar Nook 
Community Centre)

Monday 9th July, 10-11am 

360 Play (Meridian Leisure Park)
Friday 6th July, 7.15-7.45pm 

(All other hubs are closed for the 
summer break and will reopen next 

term)

LPCF hubs around Leicestershire are growing 
in numbers and I am pleased to see more and 
more people attending and allowing their voice 

to be heard, it’s a very positive step 

Message from Lucy our Hub Co-ordinator

July 2018

A few of the Early help and 
short breaks work stream 
attended a co-production 
meeting with LA partners 

on 5/6/18. We have agreed 
a set of activities and are 
meeting again on 4/7/18. 
Will update you further 

following meeting. 
A initial meeting was held on 

11/6/18 of the EHCP work stream. 
Four of us met up to discuss the 

priorities we would be working on. 
A EHCP quality workshop is being 

held in July  and another 
workshop about social input into 
EHCPs. We also hope to attend 

the Autumn term SENCO 
meetings to raise awareness 

about the LCPF. 

EHCP

We attended the Local Offer 
Roadshow in Coalville on 
21/6/18 to represent the 

LPCF. We met lots of local 
parent/carers and sign posted 

them to LPCF Hubs and 
relevant services 

SEND board meeting 
was held on 11/6/18 
and LPCF send two 

representatives. 
Further information 
can be found on our 

Facebook page.  

Steering group 
meeting held on 

21/6/18. More details 
to be posted on 

Facebook 

The Local Offer website is 
currently under review, however we 

want to assure you that any 
feedback you provide will be taken 

into account and used to develop the site 
further.  Changes to the layout will appear 
over the next few months, whilst work to 

develop the search facility remains ongoing. 
Your feedback is invaluable so please 

continue to send comments through to us. If 
you would like to take part in any test sessons 

for the website please get in touch on 
leicestershirepcf@gmail.com 
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